PUBLIC ARTS COMMISSION

CITY OF PALM SPRINGS, CALIFORNIA
3200 East Tahquitz Canyon Way

Palm Springs, California
www.palmspringsca.gov

MEETING NOTICE

February 14, 2019

The Public Arts Commission will not hold a meeting on Thursday,
February 14, 2019. The next regular Public Arts Commission meeting is
scheduled for March 14, 2019, at 4:00 pm, in the Large Conference Room
at 3200 East Tahquitz Canyon Way.

[, Jay Virata, Director of Community and Economic Development, certify this
Notice was posted at or before 1:00 PM, Thursday February 14, 2019, as
required by established policies and procedures.
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Jay Virafa
Directoy of Community and Economic
Development




